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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This message is to confirm that I carried out two reviews of McGill University’s STARS submission. I 
concluded that much of each credit category was completed without outstanding issues. Areas that 
would benefit from a further reading by AASHE STARS staff are indicated in the review template and 
include my questions and comments:  
 
AC 1: Academic Courses 
AC 2: Learning Outcomes 
EN 3: Student Life 
EN 12: Continuing Education 
OP 7: Food & Beverage Purchasing 
PA 12: Employee Compensation 
 
 
I can be contacted at vho@ocadu.ca with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Victoria Ho 
 
Advisor, Strategic Sustainability 
Office of Diversity, Equity & Sustainability Initiatives (ODESI) 
OCAD University 
100 McCaul St. 
Toronto, ON M5T 1W1 
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